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As the clock ticks down on the year 2018 it is a time to both reflect on the year that is 
ending and to look ahead to the New Year about to begin. Here at WRVM, the year 2018 
was another great year of seeing God at work through the Voice of the Master! We have 
heard from so many whose lives have been changed by God’s Word. The ability to broadcast 
His Word over the airwaves is made possible by listeners like you.  
 
As we look forward to the New Year, we are excited about how God will continue to use this 
radio ministry to reach many with the Good News. We are encouraged to know we have 
friends like you who help to make this radio ministry possible. 
 
Reflecting back on 2018, we saw several unexpected major expenses come our way. Those 
unexpected, unbudgeted expenses totaled approximately $250,000. Our income this year 
was not enough to cover those expenses. They were paid for by gifts given in previous years 
and held in reserve for such a time as this. We praise God for knowing and providing in 
advance for these expenses. 
 
As I look forward to the New Year, my frail human spirit sees that our reserve funds are 
nearly empty. And I’ve seen that the amount of money it will take to operate in 2019 is 
higher than what we received this year.  
 
This email is to let you know that we need your prayers during the New Year. Prayers for 
God to provide. And perhaps prayers asking God how He might use you to help answer 
those prayers. Let me suggest two ways to pray right now. Pray that our ‘End of Year’ giving 
helps to restore some of our reserve funds to help with the unexpected expenses that 
always seem to come. And then, pray that God will raise up new monthly supporters in 
2019 to help us with the known expenses of 2019. All gifts are tax deductible.  
But more than that, our gifts to His work are a way to praise and thank God for  
His goodness to all of us.  
 
May God richly bless you as you follow the Savior in 2019. 

 


